
Peek at the Week 
Year 2— 6th January 

Our Learning 

The children are settling in well back at 

school and we have been working really hard 

in Maths on adding two digit numbers. Some 

of the children have forgotten how to add 

two digit numbers on a number line while 

they have been on holiday. It would be really 

helpful if your child could practise adding 

two digits on a number line at the weekend 

to help them. They need to remember to write 

the bigger number on the line , add the tens 

and then the ones. If your child is struggling 

with this, maybe you can support them by 

thinking about what number comes before 

and after a two digit number then extend to 

think about ten more and  ten less. This term, 

we are going to be learning about Growth. It 

would be fantastic for the children to start 

thinking about how plants grow and maybe 

they could plant something at home when 

the weather starts to get a bit warmer. In 

English, we are going to be looking at the 

story, The Secret Sky Garden.  

Important Dates / Reminders 
Children should complete one piece of home-
work each week from their new  Spring 1 
Homework Menu.  

Spelling test is on a Friday.  

Please remember that children 
need to wear P.E uniform every 
Wednesday and if they are do-
ing a club after school then they need to 
bring their P.E uniform in a named bag on 
the day of the club.  

Children should only  have water in their wa-
ter bottle for school.  

Star of the week 

This will start next week.  

Contact us: year2@prioryschool.com                  01628 600300 


